August 6, 2012
Jeffrey G. Mortensen, P.E.

High Mesa Consulting Group

6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Rudolfo Anaya E.S. Portable Addition Grading and Drainage Plan                      Engineer’s Stamp dated 07-03-2012 (N-09/D009)
Dear Mr. Mortensen,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 07-09-2012, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading, Paving, and Foundation Permit. 

Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1st, 2012.  Grading and Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports will have to comply with the requirements of the new permit.  The permit is available online at:

http://www.cabq.gov/planning/landcoord/documents/EPA-NMS000101-FinalPermit.pdf
Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology. Upon completion of the project, please provide an Engineer Certification for our files.
 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,





Shahab Biazar, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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